
Biostatistics Statement 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is to confirm that the study titled “Effectiveness of an Early Operating Room Start 
Time in Managing Pediatric Trauma” (Manuscript #83922) was analyzed and reviewed by a 
biostatistician.  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Nicole S. Pham, MPH 
Biostatistician 
Department of Orthopaedic Surgery, Stanford University  
450 Broadway MC 6342, Redwood City, CA 94063 
 
E-mail: nspham@stanford.edu 
Telephone: +1 (650) 723-9026 


